
Pulpit Announcements 
Fifth Sunday of Easter 

May 7, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare’s Home, which is a 

maternity home for unwed mothers right here in our own diocese. We’re happy to 

support this important outreach! 
 

• If you have realized that Our Lady of Grace has become your spiritual home and 

that you are here more than you are at another parish, I want to invite you to make 

it formal and register as a parishioner here. We have a lot of households that 
participate in our parish life, but who have not yet registered with us. I ask you to 

consider formally registering now. You can register here. Please be sure to let your 

former parish know that you have moved to another parish. 

 

• Thank you to everyone who joined in for the Bishop’s apostolic visit to our parish 

this past Tuesday. As everyone felt, it was a holy and spiritually enriching evening.  

 

• Our monthly Monday Stations of the Cross for our loved ones who have left the 

faith will be prayed this Monday, May 8, at 7:00 PM. All are welcome to come and 

pray! 

 

• Our Wednesday faith formation sessions are now on hiatus until the early Fall.  

 

• Next weekend, May 13-14, for Mother’s Day, we’ll offer a special Mother’s Day 
blessing to mothers at all our weekend Masses. 

 

• Our annual May Procession and Crowning will be at the beginning of our 11:00 AM 

Mass on Sunday, May 21. Parishioners are asked to come around 10:45 AM, park 
their vehicles, and meet at the flags at the entrance of our campus. The Procession 

is a beautiful way to honor Our Lady. All are welcome! 

 

• Our parish May Picnic will be on Sunday, May 21, around 12:30 PM. We’ll have a 

live band, hamburgers, hot dogs, ice cream, and a lot of fun! All are welcome! 

 

https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://gracewepray.org/become-a-member/

